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Christmas Concert 

 

Rehearsals are well underway for our Christmas Concert which is taking place on 

Monday 19th December at 1.30pm and Tuesday 20th December at 9.30am.  

The children will be performing a variety of Christmas songs and poems and as we 

have not been able to have performances like this for a number of years now, we 

hope that lots of parents and carers will be able to attend.  

 

Due to the number of people that the school hall can hold, we will be limiting tickets 

to a TOTAL OF 2 PER FAMILY 

 

Performances are-  

Monday 19th December at 1.30pm or Tuesday 20th December at 9.30am. Please 

select which one you would like to attend 

 

We can have a maximum number of 120 in the hall and when one performance is 

full we will be unable to issue anymore tickets.  

 

Please use the online link to reserve tickets. The link will go live at 9am on Monday 

5th December 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKfk

Zeu7GoplOl7INk38YR0NUOEhHVFU2S0RDUjQ2TE1KR0xXSVg5RUEzRS4u 

 

Spaces will be allocated on a first come first served basis so please make sure you 

access the link as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 2 tickets per family is the 

total, not 2 per family per performance.  

 

There will be no charge for tickets but there will be a donation bucket should you 

wish to contribute a small amount. All money raised will go towards school funds and 

providing resources and experiences for your children.  

 

Kind Regards,   

 

Mrs Thomson  
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